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IPC Certificate of Excellence awarded to three An Post facilities in Dublin, Ireland.

At a ceremony in An Post’s Dublin Parcel Hub
(DPH) on 10 August, An Post Chief Executive
David McRedmond along with Kendall Rice,
An Post International were presented with the
IPC Certificate of Excellence in the
management and processing of international

priority products by Holger Winklbauer, IPC
CEO. The An Post processing operation,
involves teams working at the Dublin Mails
Centre (DMC), Dublin Parcel Hub (DPH) and
the Airmail Transit Unit at Dublin Airport. The
three postal facilities now hold an IPC
Certificate until May 2026.


